
 

 

Changes to our work schedule over the holiday period 
In our recent notification delivered on 24 November, we notified that work would stop on Wednesday 
21 December 2022 and restart on Monday 9 January 2023.  

To carry out more work along the Benowie Walkway and to do this during the quieter holiday period, 
the Thornleigh Station Upgrade team will be working until Friday 23 December 2022 and restart 
work from Tuesday 3 January 2023.  

Our standard working hours will remain as Mondays to Fridays from 7am to 6pm and Saturdays 
from 8am to 1pm. 

Benowie Walkway reopening 
The Benowie Walkway will reopen at the end of January 2023. We would like to thank you again for 
your patience while we completed our work in this area.  

Major improvements have been made in this walkway including the installation of a new lift, new 

accessible ramp, new stairs connecting to the station footbridge, and improvements to the lighting 

and CCTV. 

Thornleigh Station Upgrade 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact our project team:  

• 1800 684 490 
• projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
• transport.nsw.gov.au/thornleigh-station-
upgrade 
 
 

 

If you need help understanding this information, 

please contact the Translating and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 

1800 684 490. 

New lift, stairs and footpath within the 
Benowie Walkway 

Please note that the new lift is under 
construction and will not be available for use in 
January  


